
Favorite Lopez Island Places

IN THE VILLAGE:

•	 Holly B’s Bakery – on the Boardwalk – 
delicious treats and breads

•	 Chimera Gallery – on the Boardwalk – local 
artist’s work

•	 Bucky’s Grill – on the Boardwalk – best 
fish tacos & much more – fun outdoor deck 
seating

•	 Lopez Grind – on the Boardwalk coffee, 
lattes and various treats

•	 Haven Kitchen & Bar – lunch and dinner – 
indoor and outdoor seating

•	 Vita’s Wildly Delicious – amazing take-out 
food and wine selection

•	 Lopez Bookshop – best selection of books 
and helpful staff

•	 Isabel’s Espresso – organic coffee and 
various treats & WIFI

•	 Vortex Juice Bar & Cafe – juices and 
selection of food

•	 Setsunai – Krout, Kimchi, Noodle Bar

•	 Lopez Island Community Center – location 
of concerts, lectures, events

•	 Edenwild Inn – elegant bed & breakfast

•	 Lopez Library – fantastic library with 
amazing selection of books for kids, young 
adults and all

•	 Paper Scissors on the Rock – paper 
supplies, gifts, sunglasses etc. across from 
the Boardwalk in the Village

EVENTS:

•	 Saturday Market – 10am–2pm Saturdays in 
the summer – local crafts, food, yarn

•	 Fourth of July – Parade – 11am in the 
Village, Fireworks at sundown over 
Fisherman’s Bay

•	 Lopez Island Family Resource Center – 
summer camps for kids including British 
Soccer, arts and crafts, kayaking, theater 
and more

•	 Labor Day Artist’s Studio Tour – two-day 
studio tours around the island

•	 Lopez Open Tennis Tournament – first 
weekend of August

SERVICES:

•	 Islander Marina and Inn – seaplanes land 
here, moorage, marine gas, lodging – in 
Fisherman Bay

•	 Island Marine Center (IMC) – year-round 
moorage, marine supplies, crabbing permits 
etc.

•	 Spencer’s Landing Marina – another great 
marina, moorage – on Humphrey Head

•	 Pharmacy – in the Village

•	 Gas – pumps at the Lopez Grocery Store

•	 Islanders Bank – in the Village

FOOD/GROCERY:

•	 Blossom Grocery – In the Village, full-
service organic grocery market & fresh 
flowers (9am-7pm daily)

•	 Horse Drawn Farm – fresh vegetables at a 
Farm Stand off of Port Stanley Road

•	 Jones Family Farms – Meat & Seafood

•	 Lopez Village Market – In the Village, full 
service grocery – open 7:30am–7pm (8pm in 
summer) daily

•	 GREAT BEACHES AND SITES:

•	 Watmough Bay – stunning beach and bay

•	 Otis Beach Park – long stretch of beach 
and great driftwood forts

•	 Spencer Spit Beach Park and Campground

•	 Odlin Park and Campground

•	 Agate Beach near Iceberg Point

•	 Labyrinth Walk – on Fisherman’s Bay Road, 
just off Ferry Road – wonderful field flowers 
surround this peaceful labyrinth walk –

•	 fun for all ages

•	 Shark Reef short hike/walk – easy walk 
through woods and along trail above 
shoreline

•	 Lopez Tennis Courts – located at the Lopez 
School on Center Road – available to all

Anne Willoughby Nelson
206.660.3055
anne.willoughby.nelson@compass.com
annewnelson.com


